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There is no reason to allow public camping everywhere and
anywhere in Los Angeles. You had the opportunity to help
mentally ill and scrapped the idea, leaving thousands on the street.
These people need help - and help is not livining in squalor in the
street. The currently lax laws have allowed criminals like drug
dealers and murderers to hide among the encampments,
endangering our neighborhoods and families. There is plenty of
room to build tent cities with services in areas that cost much less
than Los Angeles and it's not fair to keep making us pay more
taxes to make up for the lack of leadership. And you keep
allowing public sleeping and making it normal, you are inviting
more transients to come live here - they are no longer our
neighbors. We need laws to protect law abiding tax-payers.



